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DATE: May 1, 2000 
TO: Blanca Bayo, Director, Division of Q r  

FROM: Noreen S. Davis, Director, Legal Services 
m c )  

Walter D'Haeseleer, Director, 
RE: Docket No. 000472-TI; Request for name change on Interexchange 

Telecommunications Certificate No. 3961 from Buehner-Fry, Inc. d/b/a Resort 
Operator Services and d/b/a Directdial USA to Buehner-Fry, Incorporated. 

Attached is a letter dated April 26, 2000, from Margery Clark of Buehner-Fry, Inc. 
d/b/a Resort Operator Services and d/b/a Directdial USA withdrawing her letter of April 
17, 2000, and requesting that the above subject docket be closed. 

Pursuant to Section 2.07, Administrative Procedures Manuel, staff considers this a 
me-docket closed. Therefore, since no action is needed request by the Company 

from this Commission, close this docket. 
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April 26, 2000 

State of Florida 
75abShumawl CUE arGd 
Talluhussee, I'L 32399 

Donr Nilncy Pniitt 

Connecting you 
I , .  ...,I r l r r  CVVII.. 

Our company does not wish to chmge its name in Florida. 

Thc lellnr i(Hfix1 April 17.7IHM w f i ~  in1mllr;d only to have nur company mail 6ent in the 
wrporule name. 

Please close rhc Rocker opened on d/Z 1/00 without any action and wllhdruw the lcttcr 
dated 4/17/00. 

Margery Clark 
Tax Clerk 
541-017-2921 


